
LCPS Special Education Advisory Committee
Meeting

Thursday, March 28, 2024
5:30 pm at Lancaster County Community Library

(this is a change from the originally scheduled March 5 meeting)

LCPS will share the Annual Plan
for the 2024-25 School Year

This is an opportunity for families of students who
receive special education services to ask questions and
give feedback before the plan is presented to the School

Board in April.

Snacks and child care will be provided.
Please RSVP by 3/25/24 to dbone@lcs.k12.va.us or contact
Deborah Bone, Special Ed. Resource Specialist with any

questions (804-462-5100, ext. 4005)
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